STATE OF CONNECTICUT
DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY AND ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

IN THE MATTER OF : APPLICATION NO. 201905016

MURPHY ROAD RECYCLING, LLC : January 13, 2021

WITHDRAWAL OF APPLICATION

Murphy Road Recycling, LLC hereby withdraws its Application No. 201905016.

Murphy Road Recycling, LLC

By [‘%’ ‘/f///

Edward F. Spinella, Esq.

Law Offices of Edward F. Spinella, Esq., LLC
15 Mullen Road

Enfield, CT 06082

Ed.Spinella@gmail.com

Telephone: (860) 746-3240



CERTIFICATION OF SERVICE

This is to certify that on this 13™ day of January, 2021, a copy of the foregoing was sent by U.S.

mail and electronically mailed to:

Department of Energy and Environmental Protection
Waste Engineering and Enforcement Division
Bureau of Materials Management and

Compliance Assurance
Department of Energy and Environmental Protection
79 Elm Street
Hartford, CT 06106-5127

Save the Sound
900 Chapel Street, Upper Mezzanine
New Haven, CT 06510

City of New Haven

Office of Adjudications

Department of Energy & Environmental Protection
79 Elm Street

Hartford, CT 06106

Brent Madho
Brent.Madho(@ct.gov

Roger Reynolds, Esq.

Senior Legal Counsel

Save the Sound

900 Chapel Street, Upper Mezzanine
New Haven, CT 06510
rreynolds@savethesound.org

Ann M. Catino, Esq.
Halloran & Sage LLP
One Goodwin Square
225 Asylum Street
Hartford, CT 06103
catino@halloransage.com

Janice.Deshais@ct.gov

by

Edward F. Spinella, E/sq.



